
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

Please keep the Norfolk Pines they are part of the Northern Beaches history and
especially North Narrbeen. Some people only think for what is good for an individual not the 
community. Keep the Trees and Private enterprise not to build on public land.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 1/06/2020 10:16:50 AM
Subject: Comment on application DA2019/1478

Application DA2019/1478
Address 1 Narrabeen Park Parade, North Narrabeen NSW 2101
Description <insert details>
Name of commenter Liz Kelly
Address of commenter 29 Collins Street North Narrabeen
Email of commenter lizzy1@ozemail.com.au


